
MARCH 2025 
 
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
HALKIRK CAMPGROUND  
 
 
ELECTRICAL SERVICE UPGRADES 
 
 
The County of Paintearth is requesting proposals for the upgrading of the 
electrical service to the Berry Street Campground in the Hamlet of Halkirk. 
 
The current electrical distribution system to 8 stalls includes a master 
junction / distribution panel supplying 30 amp services to 8 campsite 
pedestals.  
 
The desired upgrade is to have each campsite pedestal serviced with a 50 
amp breaker and RV plug receptacle as well as 20 amp plug in receptacle 
and breaker as shown below. 
 

The submissions must include the 
full price of replacing existing 
pedestals if they are not able to be 
reconfigured, all materials and 
labour to complete the trenching 
and installation of the service.  
Equipment shown is for example 
only and may differ from what is 
being offered / considered.  

 
 
Submissions are to be received at the County Office by the 21st March 
2025.  This is not a tender and may be subject to budget deliberations or 
discussions with County Council, any or all submissions not necessarily 
accepted.  For more information contact the undersigned. 
 
Todd Pawsey 
Director of Community Services 
tpawsey@countypaintearth.ca  
403-882-3211 Office 

mailto:tpawsey@countypaintearth.ca

